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From the minutes of the: 

 

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING - BOLTON 

May 2, 2022 

Nashoba Regional High School Auditorium  

 

Article 7: Increase Demand Fees 

The Town voted to charge the sum of $30 for each written demand issued by the Collector of 

Taxes as authorized by Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 60, Section 15, to be added to and 

collected as part of the tax, to be effective July 1, 2022. 

Sponsor: Tax Collector 

Summary: This article would increase the demand fee from $10 to $30 for excise, real estate and 

Personal Property tax bills. Massachusetts General Law was changed in 2008 to allow communities to 

increase demand fees up to $30. The last increase in fees was at the May 2009 ATM. 
Select Board Recommendation: Unanimous (3 in favor, 0 opposed) 

Advisory Committee Recommendation:  Unanimous (6 in favor, 0 opposed) 

Vote Required: Majority  Town Meeting Vote: Majority in Favor 

 

 

A true copy.  
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Pamela H. Powell 
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